[bookmark: _GoBack]COUNCIL FOR GENERAL EDUCATION
September 27, 2011

10:00 a.m., Stevenson 141
MEETING MINUTES


Presiding:	Sally Parry

Attending:	Brian Aitken, Chad Buckley, Askar Choudhury, Alycia Hund, Catherine Miller, Kim Pereira, Gary Weilbacher, Sharon Weldon

Minutes:	Sandi Krumtinger


Meeting was called to order at 10:03 a.m.


Business
Minutes from 9/13/11 were approved as read (Miller/Choudhury).

Minor in Civic Engagement and Responsibility: an error on the CJS course is being fixed and TEC 275 has been added to the list of electives. In addition, an urban studies dedicated strand is being proposed. Discussion centered around how students could select the sections of courses that have been redesigned to include urban studies. The Committee felt that this needed to be a sequence.  Dr. Weldon moved (Chouhoury) that the changes in the minor be rejected. Motion passed. The proposal will be returned to Dr. Lippert with the Committee’s suggestions.

Dr. Parry distributed a new form that must accompany any proposal that adds hours to an existing program. This form functions the same way that the financial implication form does but is only for majors.

Assessment data on Public Opportunity and Critical Inquiry and Problem Solving were distributed. The Committee decided to review Public Opportunity first. Ms. Krumtinger will send out the report from the last assessment on this data. Committee members are to send her their top five interesting observations prior to the next meeting. Dr. Hund will contact the Assessment office to see if longitudinal data from the last assessment on these two can be run so that a comparison can be done.

The meeting adjourned at 10:55 (Weldon/Buckley).
